
November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited in school to be able to work towards the forthcoming Christmas 

performances; it is simply wonderful to have an element of 'normality' and to hear the 

children singing so happily! However, as you will be aware, covid numbers in school have 

been rising and to keep everyone safe we would urge you to continue using LFT tests 

twice weekly and to book PCR tests to confirm any symptoms - these symptoms are 

incredibly diverse at present, ranging from cold and flu symptoms to stomach upsets to the 

more common symptoms of aches and coughs. We would much rather your child have a 

day off school than come in and spread the virus unknowingly. Your child’s attendance will 

not be affected by being cautious and keeping them home whilst waiting for test results.

Together, we can work towards a safe, healthy and happy Christmas. 🎄

Sandra Sutherland                                                 

Dates for the diary…

Tues 30th Nov Nasal Flu Vaccinations All Years

Wed 1st Dec Reception Show 2pm Reception Show 4pm

Thurs 2nd Dec Year 5 Show 2pm

Fri 3rd Dec Non Uniform Day 999 Cenotaph Campaign 

Please send your child with a £1 donation

Fri 3rd Dec Year 6 Trip to St Johns Museum Please make your payment on www.eduspot.co.uk

Mon 6th Dec Year 6 Show 2pm Year 5 Show 6pm

Tues 7th Dec Year 2 Show 2pm Year 2 Show 4pm

Wed 8th Dec Year 1 Show 2pm Year 1 Show 4pm   /     Year 6 Show 6pm

Thurs 9th Dec Year 3 Show 2pm Year 4 Show 6pm

Fri 10th Dec Year 4 Show 2pm

Mon 13th Dec Year 3 Show 6pm

Tickets for shows have already been given to children – If you have not received them due to absence please speak 

to your class teacher

Tues 14th Dec Year 4 Trip to Coventry Cathedral

Christingle Service

Please make your payments on 

www.eduspot.co.uk

Wed 15th Dec Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper 

Day

Wear your festive clothing today and enjoy a 

Christmas Lunch (Lunches must be pre-ordered)

Fri 17th Dec End of Term

Tues 4th Jan INSET DAY

Wed 5th Jan Children return to school

Zones of Regulation:

Big emotions can be very overwhelming for children and this means that identifying and regulating these emotions can 

be a very big job. Across both of our schools, we are adopting a new way of helping children to understand their 

emotions in and out of school; this approach is called 'Zones of Regulation'. Attached to this email you'll find a handout 

with lots more information - it would be great if you could ask your children what they have learned so far in school. 

Children will be having a lesson each week on these 'Zones' so keep asking them what they have learned over the 

next few months.

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Crocus Planting

Following on from the Tree planting at Emscote earlier in the year and to tie in with the Tree of 

Life project, we have been given 1000 crocus bulbs to plant around school. The children have 

been planting them on the bank between the path (along Y5 and 6 classrooms) and the 

playground - that way everyone will get to see them! 

Year 5 St John’s Museum Trip

Year 5 spent the day at St John’s Museum exploring Ango Saxon artefacts and clothing.

Year 4 

Year 4 enjoyed getting inspiration for 

their trees poems!

They spent time outside observing 

trees from different perspectives, using 

their senses to gather ideas. They then 

came inside and formed their ideas into 

some wonderful poetry.



Remembrance Day

All classes had special assemblies and held a silence at 11am to commemorate the day. It was 

lovely to see the children in all their uniforms.

Year 6 Visitor

Mrs Sham visited Year 6. During the lesson, Mrs Sham recapped the

Five Pillars of Islam, demonstrated some of the actions of prayer and

how Muslims live their lives. At the end of the lesson, questions were

answered.

St Mary's Church

Christmas Tree Festival 2021

25th November - 5th December

All Saints’ and Emscote have 

entered this year along with 

around 50 other local schools and 

businesses, these are our entries. 

Visit the festival and vote for our 

school. It all opens on Warwick 

Victorian Evening, 

25th November at 5pm. For more 

information visit

https://www.stmaryschristmas.org.

uk/

https://www.stmaryschristmas.org.uk/






Warwick School Christmas Action

We are delighted to inform you that booking for Christmas Holiday Action 2021 is now open. Courses are 

available for children in Reception class to Year 7 (up to and including 12-year-olds).

Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer!

https://www.warwickschool.org/christmas-activities-2021

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickschool.org%2Fchristmas-activities-2021&data=04%7C01%7CA.Bevan%40warwickschools.co.uk%7C0887ee748d044c92e58108d9a2a5bc13%7C03c243f40f444605a567beab23190443%7C0%7C0%7C637719654972359897%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=AMoQI8yrEgowNTDl%2BJ780a%2B25QtFM0HVvRZbgPo8bBE%3D&reserved=0

